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Dear Ms Louise t John Howe, 
  
Thank you for your e-mail. I note that none of the inspectors' areas of latest concerns relate to the JC Strategy 
for the southern part of the plan area... those communities alone the Waveney. 
  
Would I be correct in thinking that either 
1. the  objections to the JCS relating to these areas are sufficiently expressed and do not need further 
information, before they are determined by the inspectors; or 
2. the inspectors have alreday considered these objections to the soundness of the JCS and decided they are 
not relevant. 
  
In either case it would appear that further representation from those concerned over the plan's implication on 
and application to the the south of the region need take no further action. 
  
All good wishes for 2011 
  
Brian Falk 
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